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The 90s Brings Technology! 

In addition, the renovation of the Meeting Room Wing was completed in the early 90s, 
brining a state-of-the-art Audio / Visual system to the Library’s Community Room 
(formerly the School Auditorium).  The Community Room retains the look of its 1924 
roots while hosting concerts, performances, exercise classes, cooking classes and 
large community gatherings.  

The paper card catalog was officially closed and the Online Public Access Catalog 
(OPAC) was turned on.  The paper card catalog was no longer maintained but re-
mained in place for a while, giving patrons time to make the transition to searching for 
materials on the OPAC.   Soon after, the Library introduced its first public computers. 


